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Dear friend of the Nickel Belt Coin Club

The Nickel Belt Coin Club is holding its 6th Annual Coin & Stamp Show.  The North's largest Coin & Stamp show will be held at the Northbury Hotel in the heart of downtown Sudbury at 50 Brady St. on Saturday October 14th, 2023.

The clubs focus this year will be to introduce the youth of our community to the fascinating and rewarding hobby of numismatics, the science of coins and coin collecting.  The hobby of coin collecting has been and is still enjoyed by millions of inquisitive minds around the world. 

This year we will have a youth auction during the show.  Any youth participating will be given $1000 Nickel Belt Coin Club dollars to spend on any item(s) during the auction.  There is no charge to the youth or their parents to participate in the auction or to receive the NBCC dollars.  The purpose of the youth auction is to 

· help introduce our youth to our hobby
· make sure that the youth who visit the show leave with some coins to start or continue their collection 
· introduce the youth to the auction process
You can help us reach our youth by donating some items for our this event.

On behalf of the Nickel Belt Coin Club members and the 2023 show committee, I thank you for your sponsorship.  


Best regards, 



Bob Denton
nickelbeltcoinshowchair@gmail.com
2023 Coin Show Chairman
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